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NOTICE OF PRESENTATION  
OF BUDGET AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 
As required by N.C.G.S. §159-12, notice is hereby given that the budget estimate for Duplin 
County for Fiscal Year 2023-24 was presented by the Budget Officer to the Board of 
Commissioners on Monday, May 15, 2023.  Pursuant to N.C.G.S § 158-7.1(c) notice is also 
hereby given that the budget for the Duplin County Economic Development Department for 
Fiscal Year 2023-24 is included in said budget.  A copy of both budgets are available for public 
inspection in the County Manger’s Office located at 224 Seminary Street, Kenansville, N.C.  
The required Public Hearing on the Fiscal Year 2023-24 Duplin County Budget including the 
Economic Development Department’s budget will be held on Monday, June 5th, 2023 at 6:00 
p.m. at the Lois G. Britt Agricultural Building in the Ed Emory Auditorium located at 165 
Agricultural Drive, Kenansville, NC  28349. 
 
 
 
              
        
       Duplin County Board of Commissioners 
       Davis H. Brinson, Clerk to the Board 
 

 
 
 

Davis H. Brinson 

County Manager/Clerk to the Board 

 

George H. Futrelle 

Assistant County Manager 

 

J. Timothy Wilson 

County Attorney 

 

Board of County Commissioners 

Elwood Garner, Vice Chair – District 1 

Dexter B. Edwards, Chair – District 2 

Justin Edwards – District 3 

Jesse L. Dowe, III. – District 4 

Wayne E. Branch – District 5 


